NOTICE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

our Cthedral

October 27, 2024 - following Divine Liturgy
MATTHEWS HALL

WE INVITE AND ENCOURAGE ALL PARISHIONERS TO
ATTEND THIS FALL MEETING OF 2024 WHERE ISSUES OF
IMPORTANCE WILL BE DISCUSSED, SUGGESTIONS FOR THE
“GOOD OF THE CHURCH” WILL BE HEARD AND THE STATE
OF OUR CATHEDRAL WILL BE REPORTED.




